
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:   All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance 
From:  WFG Underwriting Department   
Date:  May, 23 2019 
Bulletin No: NY 2019-11 
Subject:  Title Action Network and Lobby Day  

The Title Action Network (TAN) is an influential grassroots organization promoting the title 
Insurance Industry.  In the current regulatory environment it is vital that we do everything we 
can to support our industry.  TAN is free and it only takes a few minutes to sign up.  Once you 
join you will receive alerts that affect our industry. 
 
We are currently working to show support for a bill that has been introduced in both the New 
York State Assembly and the State Senate and would remove the most limited restrictions of 
Regulation 208 on meeting with clients and enjoying a meal or beverage.    
 
Please note that if you have joined TAN in the past and have been inactive for a year or more 
you will need to re-join.  You can join by clicking HERE from the NYSLTA or directly on the ALTA 
website. 
 
In addition to joining TAN, we have an opportunity to speak directly to our legislators in Albany 
on this bill and several others which directly affect our industry.  Please consider signing up for 
Lobby Day, Wednesday June 5th.  Together we can make a difference!  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://nyslta.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1237643&group=
https://www.alta.org/tan/join-tan-form.cfm
https://www.alta.org/tan/join-tan-form.cfm
https://nyslta.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1237643&group=

